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22 August 2013 

Pauline Collinson 
COMPANY SECRETARY 

 
 
 
 

Company Update Amendment 
 
 

In the Company’s announcement to the ASX dated 21 August 2013 it was stated that the Company would be 
endeavouring to delay the repayment date of the loan facility with Sun Hung Kai International Bank [Brunei] Limited 
(“SHKIBL”) 30 June 2015.  We wish to advise that the date should state 31 March 2015. 

 

Gerard McMahon 
Chairman 
 


